PC Committee

From: Lisa Bryant <mauilisa@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 13,2018 10:10 PM
To: PC Committee

Subject: PC-22 Keawakapu Beach Request
Aloha,

| am a resident of Maui and | am unable to attend Thursday’s meeting because | will be at work. | would like to voice my
concern about the proposed community plan amendment and conditional permit regarding the gravel parking lot next
to the Mana Kai. | use the parking lot as beach parking often and | appreciate having that parking available so that my
family can enjoy the beach in Kihei. It is getting increasingly difficult to find beach access parking. Please don’t pass this
proposed amendment and don’t grant the conditional permit! Keep it as beach parking. Keep it for the people of Maui.

Thank you,
Lisa Bryant
Wailuku, HI
808-268-9853



